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It is hard to believe we are in the last half term of the school 

year! It has also been the first FULL year in school for many 

children for over two years! We have a very busy few weeks 

ahead of us so please make sure you have had a look at the 

dates on the reverse of the newsletter. 

You will notice the ‘Come and Share’ dates for each class in the 

school. This will be an opportunity for you to come into school and have a look at some of 

your child’s work with them. They will be able to tell you about all the wonderful learning 

they have done this year (hopefully)! We have not had the opportunity for parents to 

come into school over the last two years so wanted to make the most of being able to do 

this. Please come if you can. The playground gates will be opened at 3pm on your allocated 

days. Year 1 to Year 6 ‘Come and Share’ sessions will take place in the School Hall. You can 

enter directly via the hall doors. The 2s, F1 & F2 sessions will take place in their classrooms. 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into school again! 

Our new school value for 
the month of June is 
RESILIENCE. Our focus this 
month will be on having a 
positive attitude, not giving 
up and bouncing back from 
disappointment. 

Please remember as 

the weather hopefully 
gets warmer over this 
half term, to apply sun 
cream to your children 
before they come to 
school.  

Water Bottles 
Please ensure all 
children have water 
bottles in school as 
they will especially 
need them in the 
warmer weather. 

Sports Day - Over the coming weeks, children will 

be practising for Sports Day during their PE sessions.   

Please remember the children should wear blue (royal 

or navy) and white for PE. Shorts are great now the 

weather is getting warmer. NO FOOTBALL KITS or 

bright colours should be worn for PE. 

Last Sunday we celebrated the great feast of PENTECOST. 

This feast is also known as the Church’s Birthday as it was the 

beginning of the Church.  The word Pentecost means ‘fiftieth 

day’. On this day (50 days after Easter) the apostles were 

filled with the Holy Spirit. In school when children have talked 

about the Holy Spirit, they have learnt how the Holy Spirit is 

powerful. It is our helper, our intercessor, our teacher, and a 

gift giver. The Holy Spirit fills believers with God’s presence as 

a sign of their faith, giving them strength and courage to show God’s love to the world. The Holy Spirit 

helps us to be like Jesus and do the things He does! The Holy Spirit is in all of us because God sent Him. 

Whenever we are welcoming, peaceful, forgiving, encouraging, loving or kind, we can be sure that this is 

the Holy Spirit working in us.  
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Dates for the Diary 
Monday 13th June – Commonwealth 

PSHE Day 

Tuesday 14th June – Welcome Meeting 

for children joining Foundation 2 in 

September 2022 

Tuesday 14th June – ‘Come and Share’ 

for F2 Parents at 3pm 

Thursday 16th June – ‘Come and Share’ 

for F1 (older cohort) parents at 9am 

Friday 17th June – Year 3 Trip to Liverpool Empire to see ‘Billionaire Boy’ 

Tuesday 21st June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 4 parents at 3pm 

Wednesday 22nd June – ‘Come and Share’ for the 2’s parents at 9am 

Thursday 23rd June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 5 parents at 3pm 
Friday 24th June – ‘Come and Share’ in Forest School for F1 & 2’s afternoon children at 3pm 

Monday 27th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 1 parents at 3pm  

Tuesday 28th June – Computing Workshops for Year 2 (am) and Foundation 2 (pm) 

Tuesday 28th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 2 parents at 3pm 

Wednesday 29th June – Year 5 Art Day at Woodchurch High 

Wednesday 29th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 3 parents at 3pm 

Thursday 30th June – ‘Come and Share’ for Year 6 parents at 3pm 

Friday 1st July to Monday 4th July – Year 6 Residential to PGL Shropshire 

Friday 1st July – End of Year Reports out to parents 

*Provisional Date* Tuesday 5th July – Year 4 Trip to Chester Zoo 

Tuesday 5th July – Movie Night (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 6th July – Induction Day 

Friday 8th July – Year 1 & 2 Trip to ‘Imagine That’ 

Tuesday 12th July – EYFS and KS1 Proposed Sports Day (am) *weather permitting* 

Wednesday 13th July – KS2 Sports Day *weather 

permitting* 

Monday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass at 2pm  

Monday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco – 5pm to 7pm 

Tuesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm 

Tuesday 19th July – SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE 

SUMMER 

I hope you have a lovely weekend, Mrs Ralph 
\ 


